
Penn	Hills	Night	of	Awareness	
Bringing	Hope	to	Addiction,	Mental	Health,	and	Recovery	

Thursday,	May	17,	2018	
6:00	-	8:30	PM	

Penn	Hills	High	School	Auditorium		

In DIFFERENCES We Are MANY… 

       In HOPE We Are ONE

This first-ever symposium is designed to create awareness among parents 
and the community at large of the critical issues of addiction, mental 
health, and recovery. In light of the school tragedies that have occurred 
across our nation, the need for concerned people everywhere to be 
knowledgable, prepared, and positioned to seek help for our children and 
young adults has never been more acute. 

We want to start our community “talking," so we can all be part of the 
solution instead of the problem. 

This event will feature a panel of experts from various local agencies who 
work with addiction, mental health, and school-based student assistance 
programs. Following a presentation from each panelist, our audience will be 
encouraged to ask questions, thus seeking guidance on where to turn for 
help, if or when needed. 

Attendees will be able to participate in breakout sessions led by a variety 
of agency experts and converse on a more personal level. Valuable 
information materials from their agencies will also be made available to 
participants at this time.  

Penn Hills School District is supporting this event through the use of its 
high school auditorium. The event itself, however, is being organized in its 
entirety by an informal group of concerned Penn Hills parents. 

Don’t miss the opportunity to attend this special community event. Not 
appropriate for young children. 


